
IlLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
January 9, 1973 Chicago, Illinois

Mr. Lawton and Mr. Dumelle were present.

Mr. Lawton noted that due to the lack of a quorum the Board would be
unable to issue orders on cases.

Mr. Lawton noted that the petitioners in ##72—299, Olin and 72—402,
Lake Forest did not wish to waive the 90 day decision date.

In new cases, the E.P.A. was asked to submit recommendations and
tentative hearings were asked to be set.

Mr. Dumelle suggested having a staff meeting to discuss procedures on
questions and requests from the public. The meeting was set for January
10, 1973, at 10:00 A.M.

The meeting was adjourned.

I, Christan L. Moffett, Clerk of the Pollution Control Board, certify
that the Boardapproved the above minutes this 16th day of Jan. , 1973.

Q&Ld


